
Ballot Measures for Consideration for 
November 2016 Election

City Council Meeting
July 19, 2016

Deborah Lauchner
Chief Financial Officer

1



CURRENT

• A General Election will be held this November

• The City Council has expressed interest in 
placing one or more local measures on the 
November ballot

• On June 28th, results and analysis from polling 
the community were discussed
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RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended by the City Manager and 
Chief Financial Officer that the Council, by 
motion, select one or more ballot measures 
and direct staff to draft the required 
ordinance(s) for Council consideration and 
approval on July 26, 2016 in order to meet 
the deadlines for inclusion on the 
November 2016 ballot.
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QUESTIONS ?
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